
PRAYER LETTER	 MARCH/APRIL 2021

Germano Family Update

Praises:

• Great start to 

the Bible study

• Many visitors

• Open doors to 

share the gospel


Prayer Needs:

• Bible Study

• Health and 

safety

• English classes

• Summer VBS

• Opportunities to 

witness

• Final stages for 

our visa

• Podcasts in 

English and 
Spanish


Video Update:

• Take a few 

minutes to view 
our latest 
Germano 
Minute!

Looking Behind

We are off the ground and running! 
Thank you so much for your prayers 
for us as we launched our Bible 
study. We meet for fellowship time 
every Sunday morning followed by a 
time of songs and the Bible message. 
The group has grown from a few 
people to a few different families. 
Tim has been able to clearly share 
the gospel each week with those in attendance through the book of John, 
and we have had at least one new person every Sunday come and 
participate! Please pray that we would be able to reach the lost with the 
gospel as well as to encourage and challenge the saved in their walk with 
the Lord. During April, we hosted a few men from the church where we 
worked in the capitol for a special evangelistic effort in inviting the 
community to the study. Praise the Lord for the fruit from this outreach. 
Tim also began recording his podcast that he does in English called “Truth 
Applied” in Spanish as well. Pray for those who have listened to the gospel 
given through this means.


Looking Ahead

We are moving ahead with the Bible study. We will evaluate everything 
each month in determining when we will transition the Bible study to the 
organization of the church. Soon, Stephanie will teach the children in a 
special children’s class each week while Tim teaches the adults. In June, 
we will begin hosting weekly English classes in order to reach out into the 
community as well as to share the gospel. There has been a lot of interest 
in English classes, and God has opened the door for us to teach them in the 
church building. Also, we will host a week long Bible school later in the 
summer as well. Please join us in praying for these different outreaches as 
well as the weekly Bible study.


God bless,


The Germanos
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